
Mr Robert Pattenden 

 

I am a new resident of Bodicote, having moved in with my family to the Pavilions estate in June 2022 

and I have lived and worked in the Banbury area for more than 20 years.  I’m keen to represent and 

give voice to other new residents that have recently moved into the newer estates and I 

passionately believe that parish councils are a vitally important part of local government. I am a local 

business owner and I have a child who attends Bishop Loveday School so I’m proud to be able to 

help our community in any way I can.  


